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I STRONGLY SUPPORT this measure, which is SIMPLE COMMON SENSE.  

Mankind survived very well for centuries without switching time.   

 

Changing time is correlated with increased accidents & increased medical problems, 

such as heart attacks.  Changing time is also very difficult for children, & thereby, 

parents.  Many children resist going to bed (& getting up) according to the clock 

which is not the "real time."  Maybe we should consider, instead, changing the hours 

of operation for schools to fit the daylight hours better.  Most children do NOT get 

enough sleep for optimum functioning & learning as things are, so making school 

hours later would be very beneficial for everyone! 

 

I am reminded of an Indian who said that only the white man would think that taking 

two inches off of the top of a blanket & adding it to the bottom of the blanket would 

result in a longer blanket. 


